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August 9, 2024 

〈ESG NEWS〉 

OSG continues to support the “Shuzo Challenge” this year, 
following last year. 

 

OSG continues to support the “Shuzo Challenge” this year, as it did last year. The “Shuzo 

Challenge” is a part of the Japan Tennis Association’s Men’s Junior Strengthening 

Project (Fuji Project). The “Shuzo Challenge” is a men’s junior player strengthening 

camp, where Shuzo Matsuoka, a director of the Japan Tennis Association and deputy 

director of the Strengthening and Development Department, aims to nurture male 

players who can perform at the top level in the world in the future. He provides guidance 

along with staff from various specialized fields such as technique, tactics, physical, and 

mental. 

This year, as a new initiative, a strengthening camp was held from April 29 to May 1, 

2024, using the tennis court operated by OSG (in Toyokawa City) and OSG’s 

accommodation facilities. Under the guidance of the Japan Tennis Association’s coaches, 

the purpose of the camp was to prepare for future world tournaments. Six junior players 

in their second and third year of junior high school, who have experience participating 

in and winning world tournaments, participated in this camp. 

OSG, through the promotion of sports, is committed to creating an environment where 

each employee can work “brightly”, “enjoyably”, and “energetically” every day. With the 

philosophy that “a company is a public instrument of society”, we will continue to 

contribute to the sustainability of the region, society, and the earth, aiming for a 

prosperous future. 

OSG will continue to promote health management and pursue the wellbeing of our 

employees. 

 

   

■Press Contact 

Human Resources Group: +81 533-82-1140 


